
From: Tim Allen DPW Warner 

Subject: Driveway access to Map 17 Lots 13 and 13-1 

Date: 1/13/2022 8:34 AM 

To: Warner Land Use Office 

 

Janice, 

I met with Bob Shoemaker last week and look at the possible driveway 

locations to Map 17 lots 13 and 13-1 and I see no issues with either location 

providing they are constructed to Town of Warner,N.H. specification listed on 

Driveway application when applied for.  

Thank You. Tim  

 

Timothy W. Allen  

Dept. of Public Works  

Town of Warner 

5 East Main Street 

P.O. Box 265 

Warner, NH 03278  

603-456-3366 (voice - DPW) 

603.456.2298 (voice - Town Hall) 

603.456.2297 (fax) [ mailto:dpw@warner.nh.us | dpw@warner.nh.us ] Please note 

that all communication to and from this e-mail address 

is subject to NH RSA 91-A which affords the public access to this 

information, with the exception of limited, sensitive information. 
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